
Federal Government Members (Cont'd):

Mr. D.M. Fraser, Department of Trade and Commerce

Mr. R.Q. Robertson, Deputy Minister, Department
of Northern Affairs and National 
Resources.

Between April 28th, 1959 and the signing of the Treaty, the 

Committee held 13 meetings. General A.O.L. McNaughton was 

present at 11 of these meetings, was represented by advisers at 

the other two.

(d) Canada-British Columbia Technical Liaison Committee

Federal Government Members:

Mr. T.M. Patterson, Director, Water Resources Branch, 
Department of Northern Affairs and 
National Resources

Mr. K. Kristjanson, Department of Northern Affairs 
and National Resources

The International Joint Commission was not represented on 

the membership of this Committee.

(e) International Work Group - Columbia River Negotiations (1960-61) 

Canadian Members:

Mr. P.R. Purcell, Department of Northern Affairs 
and National Resources

Mr. H.T. Ramsden, Department of Northern Affairs 
and National Resources

Mr. G.M. MacNabb, Department of Northern Affairs 
and National Resources

Mr. G.J. Kidd, British Columbia Water Rights Branch

Mr. J.L. MacCallum, Canadian Section, International 
Joint Commission

Mr. MacCallum was present at all meetings of the Work Group 

and was accompanied at times by to*. E.R. Peterson, former 

engineering adviser to General A.G.L. McNaughton.

B. MEETINGS BETWEEN GENERAL A.G.L. McNAUOHTON AND THE HONOURABLE PAUL MARTIN

On July 15th and 18th, 1963, General A.G.L. McNaughton met with the 

Honourable Paul Martin and federal government officials to discuss his 

views on the Columbia River Treaty and suggestions for a Protocol to that 

Treaty. These meetings were followed by the exchange of correspondence 

given under Item C.


